
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2015 12:00:53 PM
Subject: Correspondence re. Zachary Hammond

Holly – Legal has nine pieces of correspondence logged to us regarding Zachardy Hammond, most of which are 
criticizing the decision not to prosecute the law enforcement officer.  Please advise on how you would like to 
respond.  Thank you.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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